
192 Graylynn Drive • Nashville, Tennessee 37214-2798 • (615) 889-4065 • Fax (615) 889-3421 

Date: April 20, 2021 

Subject: Request for Donations to support the building of ADA/ Handicapped Parking lot 

Dear Parishioners, 

The Church of the Holy Rosary has identified the formal need to enhance our handicapped /assisted parking 

offerings to our parishioners. We have evaluated the churches demographics and determined that an 

expansion in providing such amenities to our parishioners is a priority. Our parish is seeing growth and we 

see the need to expand our accommodations for those in need of handicapped/assisted parking, in a safe and 

professional manner is of high importance. 

The parking lot is to be positioned on corner lot will be on the adjacent corner lot to the church (Gr-aylynn Dr. 

& Crossfield Dr). This location is ideal for such an asset, as it will allow easy access to the existing zero grade 

entry on that side of the church. 

The new parking lot will provide 10,000 square feet in additional church parking; resulting in approximately 

26 additional spaces; 60% Handicapped , 40% intended for those needing enhanced easy access assistance. 

We have acquired estimates on the said construction of the parking lot that was recently conducted with the 

Engineering firm. The budgetary estimate for the construction of the parking lot is in the $165,000 range. 

In order for the Holy Rosary Parish to move forward in a timely manner with such an endeavor we are asking 

for donations, earmarked specifically to support this project. 

Please note: Any funds received and noted for this Qroject will be used specifically for this "Parking Lot 

Construction". 

We are hoping that you would formally consider partnering with The Church of the Holy Rosary on this 

expansion of assets to our parishioners - thru the means of a financial donation; any and all consideration of 

such request would be much appreciated. 

Our targeted goal for the opening of this new parking lot the 3 rd quarter of 2021 (July -Sept). 

Thank you for your generosity and consideration! 

God Bless you and your families. 

���;� 
Fr. Daniel Steiner 

Pastor- The Church of The Holy Rosary 






